From: Stephanie Beechem

Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 12:30 PM
To: MTC-ABAG Info
Subject: April 28 meeting - Item 12a (AB 629)

*External Email*

Hi board members,

I'm an Oakland-based transit rider and a board member at Seamless Bay Area. I'm reaching out to encourage you to
support AB 629, the Seamless and Resilient Bay Area Transit Act, at tomorrow's MTC meeting!

I've been commuting exclusively by transit for over a decade now. Here in the Bay Area | travel frequently between

Oakland, San Francisco, Emeryville, Berkeley, and Albany. The improvements that would be set in motion by AB 629
would make my life much easier. It would be simpler to plan trips and calculate fares and routes. It would facilitate

connections between agencies, making it easier and less time consuming to make transfers. And it would get buses
moving faster across our region.

Thanks so much for taking up this legislation and considering a vote of support.

Best,
Stephanie

* Stephanie Beechem
* Communications & Outreach
* Seamless Bay Area



